
NOTICE TO IMPORTERS AND TRAVELLERS 

IMPORTERS AND TRAVELLERS ARE INFORMED THAT AS FROM 
01 MAY 2007 THEY SHOULD SUBMIT TO THE CUSTOMS A LIST OF 
INTERNATIONAL  MOBILE  EQUIPMENT  IDENTIFIER  (IMEI) 
NUMBERS FOR ALL IMPORTATION OF MOBILE PHONES.

THE  IMEI  NUMBER  SHALL  BE  ON  THE  INVOICE,  OR  ON  A 
SEPARATE LIST TO  BE  SUBMITTED  WITH  THE  DECLARATION 
MADE TO THE CUSTOMS. 

MRA CUSTOMS DEPARTMENT 
05TH APRIL 2007


	NOTICE TO IMPORTERS AND TRAVELLERS 

